Board of Trustees
Town of Pitkin
June 22, 2023

To whom it may concern,

As you know, there is a container resting on the grounds of the Pitkin Hotel.  The purpose of the container is to store fixtures and materials to be used in the operation of the hotel once the construction is completed.  I understand that there are statutes regarding the storage of such a container and this letter Is written with the intention of addressing the matter.
We would like to be granted a temporary use permit until the construction is over.  The container was delivered in or around November of 2022 and will be moved off site within the 2 year allowable time frame for such storage.

Thank you for your time and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 228-326-2830.

Sincerely, 


Bob and Pamela Taylor, owners
Pitkin Hotel


